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SeaTac Seeks Input on Prospective Pea Patch Locations
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SeaTac, WA, September 18, 2015 - 

The City of SeaTac invites you to provide your input by participating in the Pea Patch Garden Site Selection Survey. The purpose of the survey is to help identify the best location for the City’s first pea patch, sometimes called a community garden. The results of the survey will help guide the final decision on the garden’s location.

The project will be partly funded by a $117,000, two-year “Partnerships to Improve Community Health” grant awarded to the City by Public Health Seattle & King County.  Other partners in the program include Seattle Children’s Hospital and the Healthy King County Coalition.

The survey can be completed on the City’s website at www.ci.seatac.wa.us/GardenSurvey. Surveys are due no later than September 29, 2015 and can be mailed, hand delivered or emailed to Kit Ledbetter.


About the City of SeaTac:
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 28,251. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. 


###



Media Contact:  	Kit Ledbetter 
Parks & Recreation Director 
4800 S. 188th St., SeaTac, WA 98188 
Ph: 206.973.4671 
Email: kledbetter@ci.seatac.wa.us
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